

Do you know what do we do?

Greetings!

From recent virtual events in the US, we discovered some people have misconceptions about what we do. The Guild itself doesn't carry out surname research; we support our members who are doing their own one-name study or studies.

In fact, the Guild IS our members; we don't have any paid officials. Everything is done by Guild members who are elected as Trustees or who volunteer to help with particular aspects.

We've recently commissioned what is called an 'explainer video' to try to get this message across. You can watch iit below.

This is a link to a version hosted on YouTube. We have several other videos on our YouTube channel so perhaps you might like to watch some of them as well to get an even clearer idea of what we do?

Best wishes

Melody

PS: Although the Guild doesn't do research, we (that is, our members) do get involved in collaborative projects from time to time. We ran a study on the surname, Ruby, to celebrate our Ruby anniversary. And we are just starting a major study on the Lewis surname. If you have Lewis in your family tree, maybe you'd like to become involved? Watch this space, as they say, for more details ...



B (2)